Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 2:55 PM

To: '‘Couch, Shannon L. (URS)'

Subject: RE: ARCO 498- Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002873
Hi Shannon,

The approval letter should have referenced all eight proposed CPT borings.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Couch, Shannon L. (URS) [mailto:Shannon.Couch@bp.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 1:56 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ARCO 498- Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002873

Hilerry,

| noticed in your WP approval letter you only referenced three borings along the NW property boundary.
Wasn’t sure if this was a typo...

| just wanted to make sure you were aware that we proposed eight CPT borings.

Thanks,
S

Shannon Couch

Operations Project Manager
Remediation Management
Atlantic Richfield Company
0: 925.275.3804

C: 510.798.8314



